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Coalition Updates

On Friday November 11, we held our
first ever Veteran Recognition

Breakfast. AHCS partnered with
Hardees in Covington to purchase

breakfast for local veterans. Twenty-
five veterans were treated to

breakfast as well as prevention
related items such as medication lock

boxes, pill sorters, and medication
timer caps. Angela Rice, our Veteran

and Family Case Manager was on
hand to greet individuals and share

what services are available to them in
our agency. The veterans and their
families were very thankful for the

breakfast and the appreciation shown
to them. We hope to make this an

annual event. 


















